
Ireland’s Diaspora Policy consultation process 

Guidelines for written submissions 

 

 

The Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade welcomes written submissions on the 

development of Ireland’s new Diaspora Policy.  

 

To send written submissions, please visit www.dfa.ie/global-irish/contact-us or email 

globalirishhub@dfa.ie. 

 

Alternatively, written submissions may be sent by post to: 

Irish Abroad Unit 

Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade 

Iveagh House 

79-80 St. Stephen’s Green 

Dublin 2 

D02 VY53 

 

 

 


